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Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to be re-launching our historical Year 4 Residential to Leeson House.    

 

This year the Year 4 children have the opportunity to take part in a three day residential trip to Leeson House, near 

Swanage. This trip is planned from Monday 18th March to Wednesday 20th March.  This educational visit provides 

children with the chance to take part in a wide range of educational activities including orienteering, a night walk, 

village study, team building exercises and local wildlife studies.  All of which support the Year 4 Curriculum. The 

total cost of the trip is £155.44 

 

We will be holding a meeting early in the Autumn Term for parents to attend, where there will be a brief presentation 

to explain some of the activities children will be taking part in, to give you more information about the trip and to 

answer any questions you may have.  We will be providing a kit list and details of all equipment the children will 

require nearer the time. The itinerary will be outlined, but may be subject to change due to weather conditions.  

 

The total cost of the trip is £155.44. We are aware that the cost is always a burden, so we are keen to give you the 

opportunity to spread out the payments.  We would like the initial deposit of £20.00 to secure your child’s place by 

30th October. The subsequent payments will be spread out between now and the date of the trip. 

 

Deposit £20.00 – 30 October 2023 

1st Installment £45.14 – 30 November 2023 

2nd Installment £45.14 – 31 January 2024 

3rd Installment £45.16 – 29 February 2024 

 

Payments should be made online using the MCAS app or on a computer/laptop by logging into your account. 

Please go into the App or login online, the school trip will be listed under the ‘Trips’ tab. Please then follow the 

instructions, this will also allow you give parental consent for your child to attend. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip but feel the full cost would cause undue financial hardship, please 

contact Mrs Dominey, Mr Leddin or Mrs Foster.  Please note that any child in receipt of free school meals (Pupil 

Premium) may use their allowance to pay for the visit.  Please contact the school office for further information about 

this.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C. Dunn 

Outdoor Education & Science Lead 


